iy
o

The Director-General,
Department of Agriculture,
WELLINGTON.

Honey from Australia,

Adverting to my memorandum No. C.30/25/2 of 22nd October last (& b

£ile No. Ag.54/3/10) I have to inform you that a shipment of 452l 1b- °F

Australian honey was imported at Auckland by Messrs. New Zealand Mil¥ PPQ\

ducts Ltd. ex "Aorangi" which arrived on 30th November last.

The honey is to be used by the importers in the manufacture of L4
fectionery.

I shall be glad if you will advise me whether it is desired that in_

formation respecting all shipments of honey imported should be foz'vﬂrded T

your office in future. — E
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